
From: Ray Hanley
To: Water Draft Permit Comments
Subject: Water-Draft Permit Comment ....Hog Waste spread in Newton County
Date: Monday, March 06, 2017 1:23:19 PM

Dear ADEQ
 
Re: C & H Farms Land Application of Hog Waste Permit request
 
I own a house and 60 acres in Newton County not far from the Buffalo River.
 
Let me be clear that I adamantly oppose this application to spread tons of liquid hog waste on fields
around Newton County.
 
For reasons that include the porous limestone beneath much of the county it would be insane to
grant this application which would surely damage ground water supplies and almost certainly
Lead to pollution of the Buffalo River.
 
Please turn down the request
 
 
 
Ray Hanley
7413 Henderson rd.
Little Rock, AR 72210
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